
 

 

 
 

 

 

P. O. BOX 1458 – KINGSVILLE, TEXAS 78364 

Construction Notice 
 

Construction will begin for sidewalk improvements on February 27, 2023, along E. Kenedy 

Ave, 20th Street and 19th Street. Project completion is mid-July 2023. Typical work hours are 

7am-5pm, Monday through Friday. Please note that work hours are subject to change based 

on the contractor’s schedule and other factors. Expect temporary delays, short-term access 

restriction to driveways and side streets, daytime on-street parking restrictions, and detours. 

Student pick-up and drop-off should not be affected.  We appreciate your cooperation and 

will try to keep this inconvenience to a minimum. 

 
For additional 

Information call: 

361-595-8007 

 


